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PASTOR’S MESSAGE
Dear Parishioners,

The account of the risen Lord’s encounter with His disciples, as recorded in today’s gospel, is intriguing in several respects.
It is only one of several appearances of the newly risen Lord to His fearful, and somewhat bewildered, followers.  Here we are given
a glimpse of the fears the first leaders of the Church faced.  They were fragile and frightened; in reality they were hiding out, and
with good reason.  The disciples had recently witnessed the brutal and humiliating execution of their Master.  And now, here He
was wishing them peace.

In what must be one of the greatest understatements in the Bible, the disciples, upon being shown the wounds of
Christ, said they were glad to see Him – they rejoiced.  They were glad, yes, but they were also thrilled, shocked,
and mystified.  Even more than this, they were transformed.  They are now confident emissaries of love and
reconciliation.

Beyond convincing His followers of His resurrection, Jesus has a mission in mind for them, a mission to which the
Church is still committed today.  The disciples and their successors are to bring forgiveness to a world bound to sin.
The good news is very good indeed.  It is the message that the cruelty of the cross, caused by both our condition
of original sin, and our cooperation through personal sin, can be forgiven and healed.  In fact, this is the institution
of the Sacrament of Reconciliation.

To accomplish so overwhelming a task, the apostles will need to have confident boldness, encouraged by their first-hand
knowledge of the risen Christ.  A boldness reenforced by the same power that enabled Jesus to rise from the dead.  They will need,
and will be given, the Holy Spirit.  It is the Spirit who enables, empowers, and brings to fruition what Christ wills for His Church
and her apostolate.  It is the Holy Spirit who ensures the authenticity of the message that the Church proclaims.  The Holy Spirit
brings forth from the diversity of the people of God, the different gifts necessary to continue the work begun by Jesus.

God bless you,

FEAST OF CORPUS CHRISTI ~ Annual Procession
Please join us after the 11:30PM Mass on Sunday, June 2nd  for the annual procession in honor of our Parish
Feast Day, Corpus Christi.  Weather permitting, there will be a solemn Eucharistic procession from the Church,
around the property and reentering the Church.  Please make every effort to return today at the conclusion of the
11:30PM Mass if you are unable to attend that particular mass.  Children who have received their first
communion this year are encouraged to attend in their suits and dresses! This year’s celebration also marks the
opening of our Parish’s 50th Anniversary Year! Please see the sign-up form for the reception on page 7 of the
bulletin.

Help Wanted! 
Corpus Christi REC Assistant part time position If interested, please contact Trish Keen 215-362-2292.

             Bee aware that the Parish Center Office will be closed on Memorial Day, reopening  at 9AM on Tuesday, May 28th.

May 27th Memorial Day Mass for Commemoration of Deceased Military Servicemen and Women 
In commemoration of Memorial Day, the Father John E. Doyle Council of the Knights of Columbus is collecting the names of
parishioners, friends, family members and fellow servicemen and women who have been killed in the line of duty.  Names will be
read during the 9:00AM Mass on Monday, May 27, 2013 (Memorial Day).  Please submit the following information by Thursday,
May 23, to: Father John E. Doyle Council, Knights of Columbus

c/o Steve Finley
1947 Stirling Drive
Lansdale , PA 19446

Name of Deceased Service Member: ________________________________________________

Branch of Service:      _____________________                  Rank:   ______________________

Place of Death:           ________________________            Date of Death:            ________________
Names submitted in previous years need not be provided again.  For more information, or if you have any questions, please call
Steve Finley at 267-408-7598.



MASS   INTENTIONS
for   the   WEEK

Saturday, May 18th
4:30 PM Jess Brown

by Anne Brown
Sunday, May 19th

7:00 AM Robert Ellsworth Coddington
by Art and Valerie Coddington

8:30 James J. Mullaly
by Rose Mullaly

   10:00 Michael DeFelice
by Dan and Elaine Gansz

   11:30 Maureen Perrilli
by Lillian Scheetz

6:00 PM Ernest Ruth
by Joe and Trudy Gallagher

Monday, May 20th
7:15 AM Luise Raab

by Jim and Barbara Thompson
Tuesday, May 21st

7:15 AM Francis Hearty
by John and Trudy Duardo

Wednesday, May 22nd
7:15 AM Jean Vitulli

by Rosemary Busedo
Thursday, May 23rd

7:15 AM Dailey and Mulroney Families
by Patricia McCann

Friday, May 24th
7:15 AM Dorothy Kaucher

by William Kaucher
Saturday, May 25th

7:15 AM Edwin Markel
by Margaret Markel

4:30 PM Margaret Romanowski
by Patricia Herstine

Sunday, May 26th
7:00 AM William Walsh

by Dee and Dan Ungvarsky
8:30 Thomas Thompson

by Barb Thompson
   10:00 Skip Lentz

by Corpus Christi Choir
   11:30 Thomas Smerke

by Glenna Gebhard
6:00 PM Jeanne Hallahan

by Maureen Bucci

We pray for the deceased members, relatives and friends of our
parish family, especially Robert Mazzola, husband of Maureen.
(Funeral arrangements at Corpus Christi Church are now listed on
our website as soon as we are notified by the Funeral Director:
www.corpuschristilansdale.org)

“Come to their aid, O saints of God; come forth
to meet them, angels of the Lord, receiving their
souls, presenting them to the Most High.”

       PENTECOST   SUNDAY  
WEEKLY FINANCIAL UPDATE    

May 11/12    $26,869
Envelopes mailed      2,585
Envelopes returned         931

Mortgage Reduction Collection
May to date  $  3,124

First Reading:  Acts of the Apostles 2: 1-11  The disciples
were celebrating Pentecost together when “tongues of fire
appeared which parted, then came to rest on each of them.” The
disciples were filled with the Holy Spirit and began speaking in
foreign tongues. Visitors from many different countries were
amazed that each guest could hear his or her native language
being spoken as the disciples proclaimed God's glory.

Responsorial Psalm:  104:1,24,29-31,34 God's Spirit renews
the earth.

Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 12:3b-7,12-13  Each person
has received different manifestations of the same spirit to
contribute to the common good of all. All members of the
church have been baptized into one body because of our belief
in the Holy Spirit, Who was sent to us by God.

Gospel: John 20:19-23  Jesus appeared to
the disciples even though they had locked
the doors in fear. Jesus then showed the
disciples His hands and His side; and they
rejoiced at His presence. He breathed on
them saying “Receive the Holy Spirit.” He
then gave the disciples the power to forgive
others or hold them accountable for their
sins.

Family Connection
Pentecost is sometimes called the birthday of the Church. The
Gospel for Pentecost reminds us that the Church begins with the
command to forgive. Within the family, the domestic Church,
we learn how to forgive and we learn to accept forgiveness. It
is the gift of the Holy Spirit that enables us to do both. Today
is a fitting time to share a family celebration of reconciliation.

As you gather together as a family, sit quietly for a few minutes,
inviting all to reflect upon their need to forgive and to receive
forgiveness. If there is a situation or issue within the family that
needs attention, spend some time reflecting upon the concern
and how your family might address it. Read together today's
Gospel, John 20:19-23. Talk together about how Jesus gave us
the gift of the Holy Spirit to help us in the work of forgiveness
and to bring us peace. Pray together today's psalm, or the Prayer
to the Holy Spirit, asking that the Holy Spirit help your family.
Share with one another the sign of peace.

www.loyolapress.com/sunday-connection.htm

Come Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of your faithful and kindle in
them the fire of your love.
V. Send forth your Spirit, and they shall be created.
R. And You shall renew the face of the earth.
Let us pray.
O, God, who by the light of the Holy Spirit, did instruct the
hearts of the faithful, grant that by the same Holy Spirit we may
be truly wise and ever enjoy His consolations. Through Christ
Our Lord. +Amen.



AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE of PHILADELPHIA
Saint Mary’s Flea Market!

Saint Mary will be hosting a Flea Market in their parking lot at
40 Spring Mount Road, Schwenksville, PA 19473 on Monday,
May 27th from 7am to 1pm. Stop on by for food, drink and fun!
Spaces are still available for $10 and we can supply you a table
at just $5 more! To reserve your spot or for more information,
please email Stephanie at SLeichner@ChurchOfSaintMary.org
or call at 610-287-8156

SUMMER AT THE MOUNT
Mount Saint Joseph Academy is offering summer camps in
music and athletics for girls all summer long. Camp Glee is a
two week music and dance program for girls entering grades
5-9 and runs from June 17-28. To register for Camp Glee please
visit: www.msjacad.org/campglee2013 The Mount is also
offering eight different sports camps for girls entering grades
6-9. To register for sports camps please visit:
www.msjacad.org/summer.

Summer Camps at Pope John Paul II High School -
Attention parents!   Pope John Paul II High School will be
offering Summer Camps, taking place June 17 - July 19. These
Academic, Athletic and Art Camps are for students in 4th - 8th
grades and 9th - 12th grades throughout the region.  PJP
Summer Camps are a great way for your child to learn, grow,
stay active, have fun and meet new friends!   Please visit PJP's
website for more information!  www.pjphs.org

IHM Nun Run “Sprint in the Spirit”
5K Walk/Run

Saturday, June 1, 2013
Start time:  8:30AM at Villa Maria House of Studies
across from Immaculata University
Register online: www.ihmnunrun.eventbrite.com
$15.00 individual, $25.00 family
Proceeds benefit Camilla Hall Nursing Home renovations.

Girls of Goretti Vocation Congress - A summer day of fun,
food and formation for 6th, 7th and 8th Grade girls of the
Archdiocese. This is our first year for this event, which
provides an opportunity for girls to have a day of healthy fun at
St. Charles Seminary on Wednesday, June 26, 2013, 8:30AM-
6PM. The cost of the day is $25. Visit our website for more
information on the day and register! http://www.heedthecall.org
or call 610-667-5778.

BBVC (Brothers of Borromeo Vocation Congress) 
Theme: Hold Faith as a Shield [EPH 6:16]

The Vocation Office for the Diocesan
Priesthood is sponsoring a summer day of
fun, food and formation for 6th, 7th and 8th
Grade Boys of the Archdiocese. This is our
seventh year for this event, which provides an
opportunity for boys to have a day of healthy
fun at Saint Charles Seminary from
8:30AM–6PM on Wednesday, June 26,
2013. The cost of the day is $25. Visit our

website for more information on the day and register!
http://www.heedthecall.org or call 610-667-5778.

Quo Vadis Days
Attention all Catholic young men ages 14–17!
Do you know where your life is going? The
Lord Jesus has a great plan for you! You are
invited to attend the Fifth Annual Quo Vadis
Days to spend time with other young men your
age looking at the Lord’s call in your life while
having fun. QVD is led by priests and
seminarians of the Archdiocese and is supported

by the Archdiocesan Vocation Office for the Diocesan
Priesthood. QVD will be held from June 27 to June 30 at
Malvern Retreat House in Malvern, the cost of the event is
$100. if you are interested in the event please contact Fr. Kevin
Gallagher at 610-667-5778 or www.HeedTheCall.org.

Lansdale Catholic to Host a FREE Anything with a
Plug™ Recycling Event on June 8, 2013 for All Area

Residents From 9:00AM to 1:00PM
Summer’s just around the corner! Time to de-clutter your home
of obsolete and unwanted electronics. Lansdale Catholic High
School is proud to sponsor a recycling collection event on
Saturday, June 8, 2013 from 9AM to 1:00PM on their
premises in the school parking lot located at 700 Lansdale
Avenue in Lansdale, PA. Fill up your car and our trained staff
will unload it while you stay in the comfort of your vehicle!

This special e-waste recycling collection event is
intended for items that are typically purchased during the year
like toys, computers, laptops, televisions, cell phones, mobile
devices and much more. “Anything with a Plug™” will be
accepted and recycled…except large appliances, smoke
detectors and rear-projection TVs.

A $20 fee per item is required to accept TVs and
monitors, but all other items will be accepted free of charge.
Make checks payable to Lansdale Catholic High School.

All materials collected will be recycled in an
environmentally friendly manner and for your security, ALL
media data that are collected are destroyed. This convenient
service is provided by Lansdale Catholic High School and all
material collected will be processed by eForce Compliance, the
first dual certified electronic recycler in the Delaware Valley.
eForce provides a full staff of professional e-waste experts to
handle and transport all material collected, and in the process
creates sustainable green jobs. 

For more information about eForce Compliance and
the types of materials we accept and recycle, visit our web site
at www.eforcecompliance.com or give us a call at 215-964-
6665.

Lansdale Catholic High School Admissions – Lansdale
Catholic is now accepting applications for the Class of 2017.
If you are interested in receiving an Application Packet, please
contact Mrs. Allen at 215-362-6160 ext 194 or e-mail your
request to amallen@lansdalecatholic.com .

Mount Saint Joseph Academy invites seventh grade girls to
experience life at the Mount.  Join us for a morning visit.
Visitations have begun and continue through May.  To arrange
a visit, have a parent call the Admission Office at
215-233-9133.  Visit our website at www.msjacad.org for more
information.

Open Your Heart & Home: Local Host Families Needed for
South Korean and Chinese international students attending local
private high schools (Lansdale Catholic, Archbishop Wood,
Plumstead Christian School, Gwynedd Mercy Academy) for the
2013/2014 school year, tuition paid. They are motivated
learners with a wide variety of interests. These F-1 visa students
speak English, are fully insured, & have their own pocket
money for personal expenses. Host families provide room and
board & receive a generous monthly hosting stipend & a
fulfilling experience. If you would like to help make their
dreams come true, please contact Cecelia LaPlaca with Nacel
Open Door (www.nacelopendoor.org/ipsp) at 215-584-7751 or
cecelaplaca@gmail.com. Please see flyers on the bulletin
boards in the Narthex and RE room.

HOST FAMILIES NEEDED for International Exchange
Student attending Catholic High Schools. Host family is
responsible to provide room, board, & loving support, while
getting in return a generous, tax-free, $700 monthly stipend.
Students speak English, have medical insurance, and spending
money.  If you have room in your heart & home, Email:
Marilena@Questexchange.org  or call 215-547-8486 for details.
Criminal background checks will be done through the agency
at No Cost to you.

Concerts at the Cathedral 
Archdiocesan Choir of Philadelphia Sunday, June 9, 2013,
3:00PM - 4:30PM. Enjoy great classics From the Choir Lofts of
Paris! Includes sacred music by Franck, Dupré, Messiaen,
Fauré, Gounod and Vierne. End the afternoon with the great
double organ music Mass, Messe Solennelle by Louis Vierne.
For tickets: http://cathedralphilaconcerts.org/ print out tickets
and no need to wait in line at the Cathedral! Prices are $15 and
$25 for Special Front seating.



ADULT FAITH FORMATION
at CORPUS CHRISTI PARISH

Our Lady’s Bible Study - Mondays 8:30-9:30AM
Parish Library

Patricians - Monday, June 3rd Patricians 
Jesus and Divorce

7PM to 9PM; Corpus Christi  Parish Library
Mom Café - On Summer Recess

The Guardians -Tuesday, June 4th- (see ad below) For more
information or to register for your first meeting, please contact
Deacon Frank Langsdorf at deaconlangsdorf@gmail.com. 7:00
PM to 8:30 PM Corpus Christi Church Religious Education
Room.

Visit us on the web at www.corpuschristilansdale.org/aff 

The Guardians 
This monthly support group for fathers of all ages, is named in
honor of Saint Joseph, Guardian of the Redeemer.  It provides
opportunities for members to learn from one another by sharing
their insights about challenges they face in married and family
life, in the workplace, and in their spiritual life.  Through
fellowship, prayer, and discussion of relevant issues,
participants come to a deeper understanding of the richness of
their Catholic faith and their identity as husbands and fathers.
This year, the Guardians are viewing the DVD series, Crossing
the Goal with a focus on the virtues. 

Tuesday, June 4, 2013 
Tuesday, August 6, 2013 
Tuesday, October 1, 2013 
Tuesday, November 5, 2013 
Tuesday, December 3, 2013
7:00 PM to 8:30 PM 
Corpus Christi Church 
Religious Education Room 

(Please use side entrance of church to enter.) 
“Virtues are like muscles.  

The more we work them, the stronger they become.” 
Tami Kiser 

For more information or to register for your first meeting, 
please contact Deacon Frank Langsdorf at
deaconlangsdorf@gmail.com  or 215-855-1311 ext. 125. 

The Parish Library
When individuals strive to grow in the interior life, one of the
essential spiritual exercises is spiritual reading.  The Parish
Library functions as part of the Adult Faith Formation Ministry
at Corpus Christi Parish and provides individuals the
opportunity to borrow Catholic books and resources that might
not be available in public libraries or a typical bookstore.  The
library is located on parish grounds next to the playground area.
It is a fully heated and air-conditioned modular unit with ramp
access.  It is comprised of unique areas for the faith formation
of adults, teens, and children.  Books, games, DVDs, and CDs
may be borrowed for a period of three weeks and can be
renewed upon request. View our library policies and procedures
and obtain a complete listing of more than 1,500 books and
resources by logging onto our parish website at
www.corpuschristilansdale.org. 
Hours:
Sundays: 7:45 AM to 1:00 PM 
Closed: New Year’s Day, Memorial, Independence, and Labor
Day Weekends, Easter, Mother’s Day, Father’s Day, and
Thanksgiving and Christmas Weekends.

“Only God knows the good that can come about by reading
one good Catholic book.” - St. John Bosco

Do you have a lot of time on your hands? 
If you answered, “NO” this act of stewardship is for you!  The
parish is presently looking for someone who is interested in
coordinating our “TLC” ministry.  Responsibilities include
organizing the prayer shawls and blankets as they become
available, creating bulletin announcements for the ministry, and
helping the ministry to flourish.  If you would like more
information, please contact our Director of Adult Faith
Formation at corpuschristiaff@yahoo.com  or 215-855-1311
(Ext.122).  

Corpus Christi Wednesday Eucharistic Adoration
The Blessed Sacrament is exposed every Wednesday
in Corpus Christi's Chapel. Adoration starts after the
7:15 a.m. Mass until 6 p.m.  Benediction follows
Adoration.
Please consider signing-up to be a weekly Adorer.
There is a sign-up list in the Chapel if you would
like to make a weekly commitment to a specific time
each week.
For more information:  Anne DeSantis at
610-222-9778 or adesantis_1@comcast.net.      

“AT THE WELL” session with Fr. Stephen DeLacy
“Are You Tired of Running on Empty?”

Join Fr. Stephen DeLacy on Wednesday, May 22nd at 7:30 PM
on the patio at Ortino’s Northside Restaurant just north of the
Wawa circle on Route 29 in Zieglersville for fellowship, dinner
& discussion. This session will have several guest speakers
sharing their incredible stories of conversion.  If you would like
to join us, please RSVP to at_the_well_group@yahoo.com  or
ortinofamily@verizon.net . Let us know how many seats you
would like to reserve and pay at the door - $15.00 per person
includes one drink, dinner buffet, & Ortino’s famous homemade
dessert!.  Bring a friend!

The Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul conducts an
evangelization ministry of Cathedral Ambassadors.
This enthusiastic group of trained Ambassadors staff
the Basilica every day of the week and is comprised
of volunteer parishioners from all over the
Archdiocese. We answer questions, offer assistance
and give tours. Cathedral Ambassadors provide a
personal presence in the church, they put a face on
the church. Cathedral Ambassadors are assigned 4

hour shifts. The schedule is flexible – one day or more a month.
We are provided training and materials to support us in our
ministry.
Learn more about our Cathedral Basilica at
www.cathedralphila.org. For more information on the
Ambassador Program to become an Ambassador, please
contact our parishioner Anne DeSantis at 610-222-9778 or
adesantis_1@comcast.net or Nick or Louise Pascale (Cathedral)
at pascalefam@comcast.net.

You have been given the Gifts of the Holy Spirit
in your marriage. Are you using these gifts to
show the world the importance of your Sacrament
of Marriage. Come and learn how to share your
gifts. The next WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE
ENCOUNTER Weekends are Aug 23-25, 2013
in Elverson, PA and Oct 5-6, 2013 in Bryn Mawr,
PA. Early registration is highly recommended.

For more information visit  our website at:
www.wwme-philly.org or contact Al & Mary Liz Heumann at
Applications@wwme-philly.org or  610-449-1859.

Seeing the Sites: www.foryourmarriage.org From 25 ways to
fight fair to a sexual compatibility quiz, this site from the U.S.
bishops has snappy, well-written ideas to keep your marriage
fresh. 



The Sick: Conrad Melton, Eileen
Murphy, Ken Slater, Matthew Taylor,

Frances Durning, Charles Klara, Florence
Linfante, Alice Mirynowski, James Garrity, Joseph

Taylor, Ruth Clark, Greg Pavlichko, Joanne McLuckie, Terri
LaBianco, Matthew Knobel, Francis Hughes, Carmine Barbieri,
James Kelly, Doris Mager, Kade Motley, Will Weigner, Ann
Smallwood, Dolores Lynch, Mary Schnee, Linda Masucci,
Rosemarie Carson, Lucinda Ebner, Susan Stevenson, Elisabeth
Highley, Mary Franey, Mary Halinski, Rachel Allen, Anastasia
Jeremenko, Charles Reckner, Bill Flear, Steven Johnson,
Madeline Lukow, Daniel MacDonald, Matthew Hartman, Ted
Wojciechowski, Antoinette Santangelo, rosemary Ruane, Joan
Buchler.

CLUB 50 NEWS AND TRAVEL
Club 50 Members $10 Club 50 dues must be paid by June 30,
2013 payable to Club 50 of Corpus Christi and mailed  to Joan
Kulaga, 84 Derstine Road, Apt. 1102, Hatfield, PA 19440.

Club 50  Thursday, June 13th, Summer Luncheon,
MEMBERS ONLY.  Mass will be celebrated at 10:30 at
Corpus Christi Church followed by the Summer Luncheon.
Call or send a $15 check* % Mary Day at 3406 Brittany Pointe
Lansdale, PA 19446 or 267 263 4002.

*All checks which are due at sign-up should be made payable
to “Club 50 of Corpus Christi.” 
Moyer Indoor/Outdoor Services is launching a program that
could be beneficial to churches in our area. If you are a
parishioner of Corpus Christi and are a current oil customer
of Moyer, or intend to become one, they will make a monthly
contribution to our parish based on your purchase of oil and
for as long as you remain a customer with them. To get
complete details of this incentive program, call Moyer directly
at 215-799-2000 ask for Bill Jur at x3001 or e-mail them by
visiting their website at www.emoyer.com/contact-us 

1808 Society ~ A Gift Planning Initiative:
Serving God By Serving One Another

 Making a planned gift is a wonderful way for you and your
family to leave a lasting legacy at Corpus Christi Catholic
Church, your parish which you hold close to your heart. There
are many ways to make a planned gift and each has a number of
tax benefits and is unique, depending on your circumstances.
For more information on this gift giving initiative, please call
Mary-Helen McCulloch or Leigh Lingle at 215-587-5650, or
visit the web at www.adphila.plannedgiving.org.

PLEASE OBSERVE!!   ! UNAUTHORIZED VISITORS
If you happen to see families or individuals on our premises
attempting to collect money from our parishioners, please do
not respond to their requests. If they are truly needy families,
we do have a means through the Archdiocese to assist these
people. The parishioners of Corpus Christi Parish are very
generous. However, supporting people who just show up on our
property and ask for money is not in everyone’s best interest.
First, these individuals are not authorized to be on our premises
and we don’t really know what their actual needs are. If they
keep receiving support from our parishioners, it will only
encourage others to try and do likewise. Matters like these are
best handled by our Archdiocese Social Services. So, although
your natural, generous instinct would be to offer these people
some money or other support, we ask that you refrain from
doing so, and if it is determined that there is a true need, allow
the support to flow from the proper channels. Thank You!

MEMORIAL DAY REMEMBRANCE CEREMONY
St. Mary Manor will be hosting a
Memorial Day Ceremony on
Wednesday, May 22nd at 11AM to
honor our soldiers, past and
present. We invite all Veterans and
parish community. This event will
be held on the front lawn of St.
Mary Manor.

On June 2, 2013, Corpus Christi
Sunday, our Parish will kick off its
Fiftieth Anniversary Celebration.  The
Opening Mass will be celebrated by
Bishop Michael Fitzgerald at 11:30 am.
Following the Mass and Procession, the
Fiftieth Anniversary Committee will host
a reception in the Father Doyle Social
Hall.  If you are able to attend, please fill
out this response card and leave it in the
basket in the narthex or RE Room of the
Church.  

B----------------------------------------------
Corpus Christi Fiftieth Anniversary
Reception RSVP
Corpus Christi Sunday
Sunday, June 2, 2013
Following the 11:30 am Mass and Procession
Father Doyle Social Hall

Name______________________________

Number Attending ___________________

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------

The Ancient Order Hibernians Division #4 in Hatfield is
hosting our 10th Annual Charity Golf Outing at Macoby Run
Golf Course on Friday, June 7th, 2013 at 1:00 P.M. with all
proceeds being donated to North Penn Area Tactical Response
(Swat) Team which supports the North Penn and Indian Valley
Communities, cost is $90.00 per golfer and includes greens
fees, cart, light lunch, Buffet dinner including soda and beer.
For information contact Mark Kaiser at 484-571-5910, or visit
the Division #4 website at www.aohdivision4.com and click on
events.

THE KNIGHT'S KORNER - UPDATES FROM THE
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL #9715  

SUNDAY, MAY 19th PARISH BREAKFAST
-   Everyone is welcome to join us in the Fr.
Doyle Hall today, Sunday May 19, 2013, for
Breakfast hosted by The Knights of Columbus
from 7:30 AM to 11:30 AM . Included are
pancakes,  waffles, scrambled eggs ,
Made-to-Order Omelets, hash browns, sausage,

toast, orange juice, coffee, fruit, and our famous “doughnut
buffet”!    Cost: $7 for Adults, and $3 for Children.  
PARISH BLOOD DRIVE -  SUNDAY, MAY 19th FROM
8AM  TO 1PM The Second Annual Corpus Christi Spring
Blood Drive will be held on Sunday, May 19th from 8 AM to
1 PM in the School Gym. The Red Cross is in desperate need
for blood and this is a great way to help our community by just
giving a few minutes of your time.  Appointments are
requested, but not required . Please consider donating this
weekend if you are eligible - and save a life! To make an
advance appointment please call Matt Lendzinski at
215-917-7774 or go to http://tinyurl.com/cc2013bd for online
sign-ups.
50% OFF PARISH BREAKFAST PRICE FOR DONORS
AT SUNDAY, MAY 19th BLOOD DRIVE!
As an extra bonus, Donors at the May 19th Blood Drive will
receive 50% Off the price of our Parish Breakfast Buffet that
day!   It is our personal way of saying "Thank You" from The
Knights of Columbus! 

If you are interested in joining the Knights of
Columbus, please contact Matthew Lendzinski at
215-917-7774 or at kofc9715@gmail.com        

On June 21 and 22, the National Catholic Bible Conference
will return to the Shrine of Our Lady of Czestochowa in
Doylestown, Pennsylvania. For more information on the
c o n f e r e n c e  a n d  t o  r e g i s t e r ,  p l e a s e  v i s i t
www.CatholicBibleConference.com or call 1-888-842-2853. 



 Youth News
High School Youth Group

All 9th-12th grade teens are invited to join the youth group for
our weekly meeting every Sunday night from 7pm-9pm in the
RE Room. The night will include, dinner, time with friends,
games, prizes, some talks about the faith and time of prayer. All
are welcome and we hope to see you soon! If you need info on
any trips or the youth group happenings, check out our Youth
Group table in the Narthex or visit us on Facebook or the
parish web at  http://corpuschristilansdale.org/youth/ 

LEAP CALENDAR:
www.corpuschristilansdale.org/youth/high-school-youth-mini
stry
May: 19th- Issue night: Same Sex Attractions

26th- No Youth Group (Memorial Day Weekend)

June: 2nd- A night to prepare for summer vacation
9th-  Scavenger Hunt!
16th- No Youth Group (Father's Day)
23rd- Senior Honoring Night
28th-30th- Steubenville Youth Conference

Middle School Youth Group
www.corpuschristilansdale.org/youth/middle-school-youth-m
inistry  If you have any questions or would like to sign up
please contact our Youth Minister Bobby Moren at 215 -
855- 1311 or corpus.ym@gmail.com.

METANOIA ~ YOUNG ADULT GROUP

Theology on Tap- Metanoia Young Adults will be holding
Theology on Tap on May 21st, 7:30 PM, at East End Alehouse,
Harleysville, PA. The featured topic will be "Our Lady of
Guadalupe, Pray for Us", presented by Ms. Joann Roa.
Theology on Tap is always the third Tuesday of the month; our
future topics are posted on line.
Follow us on Twitter! [@MetanoiaYA] Please check out our
Facebook  (facebook.com/groups/MetanoiaYoungAdults/) &
Twitter links in the top corner of our homepage:
http://metanoiayoungadults.weebly.com/ 

 
COUGAR FOOTBALL - Students in 5th through 8th
grade (September 2013) interested in playing CYO
football for the Cougars can register on-line. Please log
on to the Corpus Christi Website at www.corpuscyo.com
and click on the link for Cougar Football registration.
Registration will remain open until July 15, 2013. Any

questions concerning registration or REC requirements, please
contact Dave Saulino at dwsaulino@comcast.net.

On-Line Registration is now available for the
following Fall Sports: 
Girls JV and Varsity Volleyball - Grades 5 thru 8 

Coed JV and Varsity Soccer - Grades 5 thru 8 
Cross County - Grades Kindergarten thru 8
Registration will only be accepted on-line by using the Corpus
Christi CYO web site at www.corpuscyo.com 

To all volunteers interested in coaching, head or assistant, there
are NEW coaching requirements that must be completed. Please
go to the CYO web site at www.corpuscyo.com and click on the
Coaching Resources tab for required Training and Certification.

Help Wanted! 
Corpus Christi REC  Assistant  part time position.

 If interested, please contact Trish Keen 215-362-2292.

SCRIP CORNER
The SCRIP office hours are 9:00AM – 12:30PM every day that
school is in session. 
The Scrip office will be closed on Friday and Monday, May
24th and 27th for the Memorial Day weekend. 
The office is still open every weekday morning (that school
is in session) until June 14th.  Summer office hours of
Tuesday, 9am to 12:30pm will begin the following week.

Please check out www.ccslansdale.org under the SCRIP tab
(see the SCRIP Order Form button) to learn what this program
is all about. This program benefits anyone who is attending any
Catholic educational institution, school or religious education
program!!

We do have an E-MAIL option available for ordering
SCRIP.  You can e-mail your order any time of the day/night to
cc.scrip@yahoo.com. Credits are good for anyone you
designate at ANY Catholic school, from PRE-K  THROUGH
POST-GRADUATE education.  You can set up an account to
accumulate and save your credits for future use if your children
are not yet in school. 
If you have any questions or would like more information about
this major fund raising program, you can reach Mary Ellen
McCabe at 215-362-0104 during office hours, or send an
e-mail!

CORPUS CHRISTI SCHOOL NEWS
A Blue Ribbon School of Excellence

Registration for the 2013-2014  School Year
If you missed our school open house, we invite
you to come visit and take a tour of our campus
whenever it is convenient for you. Find out why
we were selected to be a Blue Ribbon School of
Excellence!  For a personal tour, please call
Mrs. Barb Casee, our school secretary at
215-368-0582. 

 IMPORTANT SAFE ENVIRONMENT NOTICE!!
 As part of the Safe Environment requirements, the Information
and Communication Technology Addendum is again available
on-line, for those who were unable to complete the training
when it was first offered in 2011.  The website is:
http://www.childyouthprotection.org.  Click on the “Staff and
Volunteers” tab at the top of the webpage, then “Required
Training” on the drop down menu.  Scroll to the bottom of this
page and follow the instructions.  Print and return the
confirmation of training completion form to Connie Langsdorf
at the Parish Office.  

CORPORATE MATCHING GIFTS FOR SCHOOL
Many companies have a Matching Gift program that is
available for schools. If you've thought about making a
donation to Corpus Christi School, and are employed at one of
these companies, obtaining a form from the Human Resources
Department could add on to your personal gift and would be a
great way to support our school. Ask your employer if they
have a Matching Gift or similar type program for schools.

Attention - Boys in 6th, 7th, 8th grade ~ Corpus
Christi Boy Scout Troop 303 is accepting new
members. Boys experience a vigorous activity
program and peer group leadership to achieve the
BSA's objectives of developing character,
citizenship, and personal fitness. Camping, fun with
friends -- and more. Boys need not have been a cub

scout. For more info contact: Joe Rakszawski (joerak@aol.com,
610-584-0333)



Our Corpus Christi H.O.P.E. volunteers
perform WORKS OF MERCY for our
parishioners.  We appreciate it if you  make

appointments 2 weeks in advance.

Week of 5/19 Team #8: Bob Tercheck at 215-393-5696 h
Cell 267-644-6022

Week of 5/26 Team #9: Helen Tobin at 610-584-5871
or Denise Garrigus at 215-256-6877

 If you have any questions please call Hope Coordinator, Toby
Glaccum at 215-855-6752. Thank You!

BAPTISM INSTRUCTION SESSIONS: Parents and
Godparents must attend Pre-Jordan Sacramental Preparation
before the Baptism takes place. Prior to attendance, parents are
required to pre-register those attending the session by
contacting the Parish Center Office, 215-855-1311. Although
instruction sessions are mandatory for both Parents and
Godparents, you are required to attend one time only. If you
have attended previously you are not required to come again.
Ideally, attendance at the preparation session should occur
before the child’s birth. Upcoming sessions are scheduled in the
RE Room (in the church), at 7:00 PM on the 3rd Monday of
the month: i.e.  May 20th, June 17th.

REQUIREMENTS FOR GODPARENTS
 must be a registered member of a Catholic Parish and

receive a Certificate of Eligibility* from that Parish
and have attended the Pre-Jordan Baptism class

 must have completed his/her 16th birthday
 must have been Baptized - Confirmed - and has

received First Holy Communion - and actively
practicing their faith - e.g., attending Mass, receiving
Holy Communion - receiving the Sacrament of
Penance

 if married - must be living in a valid sacramental
marriage

 cannot be the parent of the child to be baptized
 the godparents are to be one male and one female
 one godparent may be a non-Catholic Christian witness

with proper proof of his/her baptism — if a non-
Catholic is asked to be a Christian witness - the other
godparent MUST be Catholic

 a person who has left the Catholic Faith for any reason,
may not be asked to carry out this responsibility

Please note: The paperwork for the child’s baptism and
certificates of eligibility* MUST be completed at least two
weeks prior to scheduling a baptism date.  Certificates of
eligibility must have a parish seal and cannot be faxed; they
must be the original.
*CERTIFICATES OF ELIGIBILITY: A certificate of
eligibility is asking for a priest to sign and acknowledge that
the person is 16 years of age or more, confirmed and married
in the Catholic Church and celebrating the sacraments
regularly. This person must be registered and an active
member of the parish for at least six (6) months.
Baptism is administered at 12:30 PM EVERY SUNDAY.

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS: Please send your bulletin
announcements to the Parish Center Office no later than the
Monday prior to weekend of publication by 12 noon. It can be
faxed or dropped off to the Parish Center but the preferred
method is by e-mail to corpuschristibulletin@yahoo.com  with
the word “bulletin” in the subject line. Thank you for your
cooperation!

Confessions: Saturday after 7:15AM Mass, 3:15PM – 4:00PM,
and also upon request at the Parish House

DAILY PRAYER CHAPEL OPEN: Those who wish to
make a visit to the Blessed Sacrament during the day may do so
in the Church Chapel.   The Chapel is open every day until
3:30PM except Wednesday when it is open until 6:30PM.
Please enter the chapel using the entrance walk on the side
of the Parish House facing Supplee Road. The main Church
is closed after the 7:15 Mass each morning.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION WEDNESDAYS
7:45 AM TO 6:30 PM

Eucharistic Adoration is scheduled every
Wednesday, from 7:45 AM til 6:30 PM in
the Church Chapel.   Benediction is at 6:30
PM. (Novena devotions immediately
following, see below).  Please enter the

chapel using the entrance walk on the side of the Parish
House facing Supplee Rd.  (Please consider signing-up to be
a weekly Adorer. There is a sign-up list in the Chapel if you
would like to make a weekly commitment to a specific time
each week. For more information, please call Anne DeSantis at
610-222-9778 or email adesantis_1@comcast.net ). 

LEGION OF MARY: Wednesday evenings, 7:30
to 9:00 PM, in the Ministry Room of Corpus Christi
Church. New members are sincerely welcomed at all
meetings.

MARRIAGES: Couples who are planning to be
married are required to notify one of the parish priests no less
than six months prior to the marriage and attend a Pre-Cana
session.

NOVENA DEVOTIONS: Devotions honoring the Immaculate
Heart of Mary are offered on the 2nd and 4th Wednesday of the
month, and devotions to honor St. Peregrine, Patron Saint of
Cancer Patients, are offered on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of
the month, at 6:30PM in the Chapel. 

OUR LADY OF HOPE PRAYER LINE: The Prayer Line
may be called if you are in need of prayer. Call Anna Marie
215-368-4672.

PARISH CENTER OFFICE HOURS: Weekdays from 9AM
to 12:00PM (during Lent) and 1:30PM to 5PM.  Please come
in or telephone during these hours concerning documents,
registration, Mass cards, baptismal arrangements, etc.

PARISH LIBRARY Hours:
Sundays 7:45AM to 1PM 

Closed Memorial Day Weekend

PRAYER GROUP: to which ALL are invited meets on
Thursday evenings in the Church Chapel at 8 PM.

PREGNANCY HOTLINE:  800-CARE-002 Twenty-four
hours/seven days per week hotline for individuals seeking
assistance with a pregnancy. Offers assistance to explore pro-
life option, supportive counseling and linkage with needed
resources. 

REGISTRATION: Our diocese requires that all Catholics
should be registered in the parish of their residence. If you have
moved into our parish and have not registered with us, it is
important that you call the Parish Center Office (215-855-1311)
and make arrangements to do so as soon as possible.
Certificates of Eligibility to act as a sponsor for Baptism or
Confirmation, cannot be issued unless you are already
(preferably for 6 months) registered with us. 

Please be aware that young adults over 21 (25 if in college)
should register separately.
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